
SRI LANKAN SCHOOL - MUSCAT 

PRINCIPAL’S COMMUNIQUE 14 – (2011/2012) 

THE NEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

I am pleased to inform the parents that Mr. K.K.Lalith Kumara has been appointed as the Chairman 

of the Board of Directors while Messrs Althaf Ali and Ajantha Madurapperuma have been 

reappointed as Secretary and Treasurer respectively. 

On behalf of the staff and students I wish them every success. 

SPACE - MUSICAL EXTRAVAGANZA 

The mega fund raising event, Space Musical Extravaganza will be conducted on Wednesday 25
th

 and 

Thursday 26
th

 January in the school compound. The well known musical group C & C will conduct the 

concert while the highly acclaimed dancer/singer Dushyanth Weeraman will be the guest artist. 

The show will also consist of a lucky draw for the entrance ticket with valuable prizes, food stalls, 

games stalls, a magic show etc. 

We request all our parents to take the responsibility of selling  a ticket book with 5 tickets worth RO 

20.000 as your contribution towards the success of the fund raising project. The class teachers will 

provide the ticket books to the students of Key Stage 2 and above. Parents of FS and KS 1 are kindly 

requested to obtain your tickets from the class teachers. 

Any parent who can sell more tickets is highly appreciated. The Deputy Principal will issue the 

additional tickets. 

KIDDIES SPORTS DAY 

The Kiddies Sports Day will be conducted from 5.00 p.m. onwards on 19
th

 January in the school 

compound. All students of Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 will participate in the events. 

Parents are kindly requested to make whatever contribution possible to defray the cost of this 

annual function. 

NATIONAL DAY CELEBRATIONS 

His Excellency the Ambassador has requested the school to inform all Sri Lankans to participate in 

the National Day celebrations on Friday 4
th

 February. I shall be grateful to the Sri Lankan parents for 

participation in this ceremony. Please see the attached invitation from the Ambassador. 

SCHOOL ON LINE 

The implementation of School on Line information management system is nearing completion. I will 

be issuing a hard copy of the information sheet for each child. Parents are requested to study it 

carefully and make any changes necessary and send it to the Class Teachers on the following day. 

Somabandhu Kodikara - Principal 


